
Title IX Training Information 

New Students 

Students that are new to Dallas Christian College are required to take a one-hour class DCC101 
for freshman and DCC201 for transfer students.  Title IX materials are covered extensively by 
the Title IX Coordinator during one of the required classes. 

Faculty & Staff 

New Staff Members- all Faculty and Staff are required to view Title IX Training through Safe 
Colleges as part of the onboarding process.   

Current Staff Members- all Faculty & Staff are in-serviced annually on sexual harassment, Title 
IX mandatory reporting and any new regulations through a mandatory staff meeting. 

Title IX Information Dissemination  

DCC Title IX Policies and Procedures pamphlets are prominently displayed in the dormitories, 
library, gymnasium, and student development area.   


